
February 14, 2017 

To: All Members of St. James’ Episcopal Church, Hackettstown 

From: Paul Bartkus, Senior Warden 

Pursuant to the By-Laws of St. James’ Church, you are hereby notified of the Annual Meeting and 
election of officers to take place Sunday, March 12th at 10:30 AM in Snyder Hall. 

The meeting follows one service of The Holy Eucharist at 9:00 AM. 

This notice is to inform you of those nominated for office by the Nominating Committee.   

Other nominations may be made, by petition in writing, signed by five qualified voters of the parish.  A 
qualified voter is one who is (1) baptized, (2) at least 16 years of age, (3) in regular attendance at the 
services of this parish for the past six months and (4) a regular financial contributor to this parish for the 
past six months.  Forms for nomination are available in the church office or online at 
http://stjameshackettstown.org    Forms are due to the church office no later than March 6, 2017. 

Nomination for Junior Warden (1 year extended term) 

 Barbara Olesen 

Nomination for Vestry (three year term) 

 Claudia Scala 

 Kathy Erwood-Lacouture 

 Karina Hernandez 

Nominations for Deputy to Diocesan Convention (3 year term) 

 Chika Okoye 

Nominations for Alternate Deputy to Diocesan Convention  

 Chris Vitalos 

  

http://stjameshackettstown.org/

